
 

GARDEN CREEK BOOK FAIR April 3 – 5, 2019 

Dear Creeker Parents and Families, 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school!  What a better way to promote reading to our 

students, than by supporting this important literary event. 

We invite your entire family to participate by purchasing the latest and greatest in children’s 

books.  Your support is key in helping us obtain new books for our library. In fact, we will earn 

back 60% of what we make in Scholastic product rewards. 

You’ll find hundreds of quality books at our Book Fair with a wide assortment for all reading 

levels.  Visit the website at www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs to get more detailed information about 

these books.  You can also watch book trailers and author videos with your child on the book 

tube page. 

Attached is a Book Fair flyer that provides a preview of only a FEW of the many books available 

to purchase at the fair.  The flyer also contains a special Family Event draw ballot that can be 

deposited during the fair.  You could win $50 in books - $25 for your family and $25 for your 

child’s classroom! 

Students have also been encouraged to enter a drawing contest.  Draw a picture of a favorite 

book and be entered to win a free book from the fair - six winners will be chosen.  Entries are 

due by April 1st.  The draw for all prizes will be done Thursday, April 4th in the afternoon and the 

child must be at school that day to claim their prize. 

Don’t forget to mark the Book Fair dates on your calendar!  We look forward to seeing you and 

thank you, in advance, for your support.   

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Doucette 

Garden Creek Elementary, Library Worker. 

 

Book Fair will be open 

Wednesday, April 3rd 12pm to 4pm 

Thursday, April 4th 7:30am to7pm  

Friday April 5th 8am to 12pm 
 

 

http://www.scholastic.ca/bookfairs

